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Y3 Trip to Eureka 

 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
We are delighted to announce Year 3 will be visiting Eureka! on Wednesday 8th May 2024. 

This trip will provide the children with lots of opportunities to make scientific discoveries first hand, and learn 

more about the world around them. Whilst we are at Eureka, we will learn more about sound, the human body, 

the world we live in, and take part in an educational workshop all about the digestive system. 

The cost per pupil is £19. This will cover the coach travel, admission to Eureka! and the educational workshop. 

We can confirm that the coach is fully seat-belted.  

Children are required to wear full school uniform and bring a packed lunch and a bottle of water. If your child is 

entitled to free school meals, you can request a school packed lunch. All lunch requests must be made directly to 

the school office before Tuesday 7th May. Lunches requests not made to the office, may result in the kitchen 

being unable to provide a lunch.  

To ensure that the trip can go ahead, we kindly ask for your cooperation in giving consent for your child to attend 

and paying the voluntary contribution before Friday 12th April via the MCAS app. Please can we remind you that 

in the event of insufficient contributions received, the visit will have to be cancelled in line with the school policy.  

School visits are highly encouraged as they provide excellent opportunities for children to extend their learning 

outside the classroom. When organising school visits to enrich the curriculum and the educational experience of 

the children, the school invites parents to contribute to the cost. In line with legal requirements, schools must 

report all contributions as voluntary; however, if we do not receive sufficient voluntary contributions, we will 

have no option but to cancel the trip. Please feel assured that every attempt is made by the school to keep the 

costs down.  

We will send further details of the trip closer to the date. 

Yours sincerely  

Mrs Tilley, Miss Leach, Miss Wood and Miss Zamir 

 


